
Hi, I'm a third year nursing student about to graduate and hopefully enter the public 
workforce. However I do not wish to enter a public health care service that cannot fairly and 
adequately provide health care to all people no matter what colour or creed. 

A wealth of historical and international evidence tells us that increasing the presence of 
private providers in our public healthcare system will undermine the quality and accessibility 
of care. It's the two-tiered system that's crippled American healthcare, driving up costs and 
leading to less care for fewer people. 

You have a duty to maintain the fantastic universal health care system we have in Australia 
today! It should not be up for sale,that is not the choice of one party, it's the choice of the 
people! 

 Regards, 

 Paris Luckie 

 

 


